Glencross Mennonite Church

Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5
www.glencrosschurch.com

9 am & 11am - Worship Services
10 am - Sunday School



http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com

Sunday - October 18th, 2020

Message: Pastor Peter Redekopp
Sermon Title: Exposing the Hypocrisy of Self- Rzghteousness
Scripture: Rom. 2:1-29

Next Sunday - Message - Peter Redekopp {8,

Dual Services and Sunday School

In order to comply with the current Covid-19 restrictions,
we will be making the change to two services. The early
Church Service will begin at 9 am. Sunday School begins
at 10 am and the second Church Service will be at 11 am.

THIS WEEK

\

Monday 7pm @ Glenc’ross - ]r Youth Bible Study
Wednesday 7pm @ Glencross - Sr Youth Bible Study

Thursday  7:30 pm @ church - Harold & Loretta’s Cell Group
Please read Acts 12&13.

Friday 7:30pm @ church - Matt & Jenn’s Care Group

The Youth group is looking for 2 couches in good
condition for our youth space. If you are able to help
out please contact Pastor Trevor.
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October is Pastor Appreciation month. Please take the time
over the next couple of weeks to praise God for the gift of our
two Pastor couples as well as make a special effort to
encourage them in some way and thank them for their faithful
service and ministry to us.

Mom'’s Pantry Fundraiser forms are due today. Please fill out
blue forms and return with payment to mailbox #135. Please

make cheques payable to Glencross Ladies Fellowship.

Ladies Take Note - Nomination forms for Ladies Fellowship
positions, are in your mailboxes.

Library hours will be from 10am-11am on Sunday mornings.

Photo Directory Update

The information has been collected and we are only waiting for
a few more pictures to be submitted. The deadline to send in
your own pictures for the directory will be Tuesday, October
20th!

We need some additional information and have created a
consent form to gather this information. A consent form was
put into each mailbox, please have it completed and returned to
mailbox 73. Deadline is today. If you have not received a
consent form or if you need another one we will have some
available by the mailboxes.




